
BURGHAM PARK SENIORS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES OF Monday 12th September 2022


Attendance - Paul Thornton (Captain); Doug Lyons; Phil Finegold; Derek Harrison; John Megoran 
and Bill Tarbit


1. Apologies - Alan Johnson


2.  Noes of Last Meeting on 27th July 2022 - Agreed


3. Matters Arising - None


4. Captain’s Report -


- Captains Meeting with David Armstrong on 13th September

- Golf Course MAY  not be open on day of State Funeral on 19th September- ….David 

Armstrong will let all Members know shortly. 
- Doug will email all Members to confirm or otherwise if the Monthly Medal Competition will be 

on Monday 19th September after Captains Meeting on 13th September

- Chair and Secretary of Club - to be raised at Captain’s Drive Out with Nomination forms going 

out shortly.

- Engraving of Trophies - Paul sorting out in next few weeks for presentations at Xmas Lunch.

- Club Constitution agreed by all and ready to be signed off

- Course conditions in Winter - agreed to seek all Captains agreement that decision of Head 

Greenkeeper on winter course conditions will prevail.

- Bonus Membership - discussed and announced at Xmas Lunch

- Planning Appeal - awaiting update from David Armstrong.

- Paul/Doug to email all Members to repair divots on tee boxes (with sand/seed from boxes)

- NNGL End of Season Competition - agreed to cover cost of all 5 pairs

- Interest in future Friendlies - to be raised at AGM in January 2023

- Alnwick Friendly on 22nd September - Charlie Errington and John Beynon have agreed to be 

added to the list of players; Paul to contact Alnwick GC re times

- Seniors captaincy - agreed to discuss at future Committee Meetings

- Away Day at Hobson GC on 14th September - Bill to sort out.


5. Treasurer’ Report (in Treasurer’s absence and info supplied by Doug)


- £2500 in Bank

- Less outgoings for Away Day, Charity Donations, Trophy Engraving and Xmas Lunch

- Balance c £700.00


6. Competition Secretary’s Report-


- Doug circulated draft Programme for 2023; this will be emailed to all Members for comments 
with an invitation to discuss with Competition Secretary at a date shortly.


7. Any Other Business - discussed


- GUR lines need re-lining

- Weights at bottom of flag poles

- Front, Middle and Back Flag Pins

- Club website linked to Seniors website


8. Date of Next Meeting - Wednesday 5th October 2022


